
McKim Remembrance Day Ceremony 

November 10, 2020 

McKim students participated in a 
Remembrance Day ceremony on Tuesday 
with a few student representatives from each 
class in the theatre and the rest of the school 
tuning in virtually with a live feed to each 
class from the theatre. You could hear the bag 
pipes through the whole school! 



 
 

 


